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FUGENE SYMPHONY

January 30, 2012

Dear Allan Chinn,
Greetings from the Eugene Symphony!

We are proud to announce that we are opening registration to elementary schools for our
upcoming youth concert, Music on the Move! We invite you and your students to join us
in exploring the profound influence of dance on the rhythms, instruments, and music of
the symphony orchestra. This concert will be fun and interactive for the students and will
include live local dancers and performances of Copland’s Hoe Down, Khatchaturian’s
Sabre Dance, Piazzolla’s Libertango and much more.

Two sessions will be held on February 14, 2012: 10:15 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. Each
performance lasts 45 minutes. For registration information, please call 541-687-9487 ext.
116, or download the registration form on our website:
http://www.eugenesymphony.org/education/youth-concerts/. You may also register for
the concert online by visiting http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/ESAYC2. No student will
be turned away for inability to pay and funding for transportation. For more information
about transportation funding, please contact Larry Brown at (541) 790-7877 or
brown_la@4j.lane.edu.

As the new Education Director, | will be your primary contact for all questions relating to
our performances. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 541-687-9487
ext. 116 or e-mail me at jennifer.diaz@eugenesymphony.org.

All the best for a wonderful school year,

Thank you,

Jennifer Diaz

Education Director

Eugene Symphony Association
115 West 8" Avenue, Suite 115
Eugene OR 97401
541-687-9487



